<u3uusuuh <uvruncGsnhE3NkL
GhSNhE@3NFLLEMP URGUSPL ULUUYSU DU

PECNYBNNKA APMEHWA
HALMOHATTIbHAA AKALEMUA HAYK

REPUBLIC OF ARMENIA
NATIONAL ACADEMY OF SCIENCES

24, Marshal Baghramian ave., 0019, 0019, Gplwu, Uwpow| Fwnpuwdjwy 0019. EpesaH, np. Mapwana barpamana,
Yerevan wnn., 24 24

Tel.: +37410 527031 <bn.' +37410 527031 Ten.: +37410 527031

Fax: +37410 569281 Pwpu' +37410 569281 Pakc: +37410 569281

E-mail: academy@sci.am kl.thnun' academy@sci.am On.nouta: academy@sci.am

Website: www.sci.am huw.yw)p' www.sci.am Beb-caiit: www.sci.am

Ne ofé-D-g 395
. e i& , 2022

Yerevan, Armenia

Polish Academy of Arts and Sciences

Dear colleagues, dear friends!

On behalf of the National Academy of Sciences and all scientific community of the
Republic of Armenia it is my pleasure and a great honor to congratulate you on the 150th
anniversary of the establishment of the Polish Academy of Arts and Sciences.

During the years of its existence, the Polish Academy of Arts and Sciences has made a
glorious journey, achieving remarkable successes in the most advanced scientific directions. It is a
leading scientific center which influences Poland's economic, technological, social and cultural
development.

Since many years, the Polish Academy of Arts and Sciences provides a high level of
fundamental research, promote the conduct of current scientific research in the interest of the
country, with the introduction and use of various means for implementing scientific and innovation
policy.

The Academy's glory consists of the authoritative scientific community with
accomplishments in the different areas of science and technology as well as social science,
humanities and arts.

There are longstanding bonds of friendship between Armenia and Poland. which succeed in
developing and making a valuable contribution between the two countries.

As we congratulate you once again on your glorious anniversary, we wish you great success
and further scientific accomplishments.

We are confident that the Polish Academy of Arts and Sciences will develop for the benefit
of your country and worldwide civilization!

Yours sincerely,

The President of the National Academy of Sciences of the
Republic of Armenia, Academician A.S.Sagyan



